Sent: 27/02/2025 5:28:15 PM
Subject: Opposing proposed McDonalds in Balgowlah

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed 24 hour drive through mcdonalds
on the corners of Roseberry St and Kenneth Rd Balgowlah / Manly Vale.

As a local resident | don’t believe we should be encouraging fast food chains especially in an
area frequented by younger people.

| also believe the impact in traffic would be massive. This is already a highly congested area
with traffic often jamming and gridlocking on that roundabout- encouraging further traffic to
that area is not ideal at all especially as we are yet to see the bike path that was proposed
some years ago!

| think overwhelmingly the community does not want the McDonalds and | request the DA be
refused!

Sarah Bos

Sent from my iPhone



